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Burke, Ruth A

From: Jordana Martin <jordana@tatter.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 11:36 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Nordic Aquatic Farms proposition

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are residents of Northport, Maine at 132 Bayside Road. Our property of 8+ acres has 400+ feet of water frontage 

opening onto Penobscot Bay, literally feet from the Little River opening.  

 

We purchased our property in the fall of 2016 and have spent many dollars reconstructing it. Of course we would not 

have purchased this property had we known there were imminent plans to put a large scale  

--  

Jordana Martin 

TATTER, Founder/Editor in Chief  
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